
Donations Development Report 

 

This committee has not met.  I am hoping to get at least 2 members from the Foundation to serve on 
the committee with me.  I will be writing an article for the July/August issue of IRISES regarding 
donations.  I think it is important to remind our members of the different types of donations open to 
them, and to distinguish a donation from a bequest. 

Doing a little research, I have found out that 7 out of 10 people do not write a will in their lifetime, 
which means that they have no say in how their assets are spent after they die.  I hope the article will 
encourage AIS members to think about making a bequest to AIS.  More later. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Cheryl Deaton, Chairman DDC  


